
 

 

 

 

 

January 27, 2025  

 

 

Economic Development Administration  

1244 Speer BLVD, Suite 431 Denver CO 80204 

 

RE: Letter of Support for Weber State University's Wildcat MicroFund 

 

Dear Economic Adjustment Assistance Program Reviewers: 

This letter serves as Tsé Bii’ Ndzisgaii Community Center's support and commitment to providing an in-kind 
contribution to support partnership with the Wildcat MicroFund and San Juan County.  

Tsé Bii' Ndzisgaii Community Center, under the umbrella of Yee Ha’ólníi Doo (YHD), is established with the 
overarching mission encompasses a holistic approach to the cultural preservation of the Navajo language and 
culture, community development, fostering pandemic-proof and resilient communities by addressing critical 
areas such as food security, entrepreneurship, youth leadership, and housing.  

Tsé Bii’ Ndzisgaii Community Center will contribute access valued at $24,000 in Year 1 (2025), Year 2 (2026), 
and Year 3 (2027). This will provide access to our business hub, conference room, and classrooms.  This 
contribution is unencumbered and will support economic development activities as outlined in the partnership 
agreement.  

Thank you for considering our input, and please do not hesitate to reach out if you require any further 
information or assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samantha Holiday 
Director 
Tsé Bii’ Ndzisgaii Community Center  
samantha@navajohopisolidarity.org 
928-637-5021 


